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Western Port Region Highlights

Greg Hunt MP
FEDERAL MEMBER FOR FLINDERS Working for our Community

HASTINGS AND SOMERVILLE

SWIMMING POOLS SET TO OPEN

Greg is pleased to report that work is well underway on the
Somerville and Hastings Swimming Pools. 

“These are great facilities for local residents in Somerville and
Hastings and I congratulate all those who have helped make the
pools a reality. The Hastings and Somerville pools are expected
to open in time for summer this year,” said Mr Hunt.

100 NEW AGED CARE BEDS FOR

SOMERVILLE & A NEW DOCTOR

FOR PEARCEDALE

Greg was delighted to announce that the state of the art
100 bed SomerCare Aged Care centre in Somerville had
opened its doors and that a new doctor had been
attracted to Pearcedale thanks to the assistance of the
Commonwealth Outer Metropolitan Doctors Scheme.

FIGHTING FOR A POLICE STATION

IN SOMERVILLE AND FOR MORE

POLICE RESOURCES IN HASTINGS

After spending a night on the beat with the Hastings
police Greg  knows first hand that  there is an  urgent
need for increased police resources. That is why he is
working with local State MP Ron Bowden to petition the
Bracks government to take urgent action. A copy of the
petition is available from Greg’s office.

TYABB RAILWAY AND BAXTER

PRIMARIES TO RECEIVE OUTSIDE

SCHOOL HOURS CARE

“I am pleased to announce that
the Commonwealth will fund
the following outside school
hours care places for childcare:

Tyabb Railway Station
Primary School
- 15 Before School care places
- 15 After School Care places
- 20 Vacation care places

Baxter Primary School
- 20 After School Care places”

Greg Hunt MP with Cr David Renouf, Mayor of the Mornington Peninsula
Shire Council inspecting the new Somerville pool site

DELIVERING ON THE PROMISE OF A SAFER

WESTERN PORT HIGHWAY

“I am delighted that the construction of a round-about on the dangerous Hastings-Dandenong
and Frankston-Flinders Roads intersection has been
completed,” said Greg Hunt.

“The intersection was one of the most dangerous in
the state and would not have been upgraded without
the tireless work of local residents such as John
Antoine and the Tyabb CFA.”“ The Commonwealth
contributed $478,000 in Commonwealth funding to
seal the  road shoulders leading into the intersection.” 

Greg with one of the construction workers at the dangerous
Frankston-Flinders and 

Hastings Dandenong intersection in Tyabb


